
                                                  
 

2550 Britannia Blvd. Suite 101 * San Diego, CA 92154 * 619-754-6400 * www.jensenmeat.com 

 

February 18, 2022 
 

JENSEN MEAT BIOTERRORISM ACT 2002 STATEMENT 
 

Jensen Meat Company Est 1899 / P5897, is aware of FDA Bioterrorism regulations.  However, 
we are strictly regulated by USDA and Jensen Meat had implemented and validated a Food 
Defense Plan. 
 
Please note that per CFR 21 1.226 Registration of Food Facilities will not apply to facilities that 
are regulated exclusively, throughout the entire facility, by the US Department of Agriculture 
under the Federal Meat Inspection Act (21 U.S.C. 601 et seq) and the Poultry Products 
Inspection Act (21 U.S.C. 451 et seq). 
 
Our Food Defense Plan has been developed and implemented and monitored in compliance 
with USDA – FSIS Directives.  Our Plans are reviewed annually by USDA, and vulnerability 
assessments are conducted by USDA every 2 years.  Web-based risk mitigation tools are also 
available to Jensen Meat Company.  USDA Directives are consistent with FDA, as appropriate 
and possible.   
 
Jensen Meat is registered with the US Food and Drug Administration pursuant to the Federal 
Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act as amended by the Bioterrorism Act of 2002 and the FDA Food 
Safety Modernization Act. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 
 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
Debbie Dardon 
QA Manager 
Jensen Meat Company 

http://www.jensenmeat.com/

